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March 22, 2017



Re:	New Program Manager - Ordnance Cleaning Systems, LLC 


Ryan Clark has joined the Ordnance Cleaning Systems team to fill the position of Program Manager for our large bore weapons cleaning system. 

Ryan has a background with the US Military as well as a Bachelors Degree in Business Administration. He is excited to join the team in providing the most revolutionary weapons cleaning system on the market. The Ordnance Cleaning System utilizes compressed air to clean gun bores between the 20mm and 155mm sizes.  This system significantly cuts down the man hours needed to clean these weapons and provides depot level cleaning in the field.

If you have any questions or need to speak with him about this project, he can be reached by phone at 440-205-0677 ext. 41 or by email at rclark@ordclean.com. Ryan is very excited to have joined the team and looks forward to working with you.
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